
 

Monday, 22 Seskehkó:wa/September, 2008 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
Chiefs Attendance  
 
In - Chiefs Mike Delisle, Rhonda Kirby, Peggy Mayo-Standup, Martin Leborgne, Mike 
Bush, Johnny Montour, Kenneth McComber, Melvin (Marvin) Zacharie, Peter Paul. 
 
Absent – John Dee Delormier (vacation), Warren Lahache (AFNQL, Quebec City). 
 
Also present - OCC Interim Coordinator Melanie Gilbert, Executive Director Alana 
Goodleaf-Rice. 
 
Housekeeping 
 
Chiefs Out of Office – Chief Kirby will be in Quebec City from September 22 to 24 to 
participate in a meeting to create a working group formed of elected women from First 
Nations Governments in the Quebec region (under the auspices of the AFNQL). Chief 
Lahache will be in Quebec City for meetings with the AFNQL, leaving on September 21 
and returning to office on September 25. 
 
The following agenda items were discussed 
 
RFD: Land Allotment  
 
Discussion on Membership Letter to the Community – Presence of Michael O’Brien, 
Marylee Armstrong and Tom Morris. Membership Implementation Committee will meet 
to assess its next steps.  
 
Update on OCC restructuring – Presented and discussed with presence of Associate 
Executive Directors and OCC staff.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


